SeptemBer 2, 1962

HoneRABLE LynpboN B. JOHNSON
Vice~-PRESIDENT OF THE U. S.
THe WHiTE House

WasHingTON, D. C.

DEAR VICE-PRESIDENT JOHNSON: (]

| WOULD LIKE TO RECOMMEND MR. JERRY
EAasT RAGLAND STREET, KinesviL
YEARS, FOR THE POSITION OF DE
MARSHALL FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF

FOR THIS POSITION.

He HAS woaxeo S

INGSVILLE TALK VERY
E AND HIS FAMILY. MR. ScHAVE

T0 MR. SCHAVE'S APPLICATION.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR ALL OF YOUR KIND FAVORS AND
HOPING TO HEBR FROM YOU VERY SOON, | REMAIN

co: MR JERRY SCHAVE



